PETITIONS
PROPOSED RECONSTRUCTION PROSSERS ROAD/WADES AVENUE JUNCTION

At the ordinary meeting of the Council on 22 February 2001 it was resolved that the
above petition, considered by the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board, be also
referred to the City Services Committee for its information/consideration. A copy of the

petition is [attached. ]


Please Note
To be referred to the Council's monthly meeting for the decision


